
Follow-Up Letter After Community Health 

Fair 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Thank you for attending the Community Health Fair on [Date]. We hope you found the event 

informative and beneficial to your health needs. 

We would love to hear your feedback about the event. Your insights help us improve future fairs 

and better serve our community. 

If you have any questions or would like more information about the services offered, please feel 

free to reach out to us. 

Thank you once again for your participation, and we hope to see you at our future events! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


